
                                                                         

Response to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 2016 (Regulation 18) 

Stakeholder ID 3860 Name Janine Warman   

 1 

Epping Forest District Council 
Representations to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 2016  

(Regulation 18) 

Stakeholder ID 3860 Name Janine Warman   

Method Letter      

Date 12/12/2016 

This document has been created using information from the Council’s database of responses to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 
2016. Some elements of the full response such as formatting and images may not appear accurately. Should you wish to review 

the original response, please contact the Planning Policy team: ldfconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk 

  

Letter or Email Response: 
I am writing against your proposals to build 195 houses on Jessel green. I live nearby on ….Redacted…. and feel that it 
would be a travesty if this went ahead. It is vital for the physical and mental health of local residents that Jessel Green 
is kept as a green,open space. I run a local breast feeding group. Every single mum that I support has told me how vital 
Jessel Green had been for their positive mental health.New mums are often at risk of postnatal illness. Being able to 
access a local,green space such as Jessel Green has enormous health benefits for these new mums. Other unused 
brownfield sites would be a much better alternative to the housing needs of the area, such as those on Langston road. 
There are also underused allotment sites that would be more appropriate, rather than recreational sites that everyone 
uses. From a logistical point of view,the area around Jessel Green cannot cope with an increase of housing on this level. 
I have two children at Hereward Primary school,which is a heavily oversubscribed school, even after recently being 
expanded. Our local doctors surgery,the Forest Practice would struggle to cope with extra patients. This an extremely 
ill thought out plan by people ….Redacted…. and do not understand the problems that it would cause. I strongly object 
to these plans and hope that common sense can prevail.    
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